
Chabot – Las Positas Community College District 
Attention: District Executive Director 
7600 Dublin Blvd., Suite 102 
Dublin, CA 95468 

Re: Professional Services Agreement between Humboldt County and Chabot – Los Positas 
Community College District.  

This letter is to notify you that pursuant to Section 2 of the Professional Services Agreement, 
executed on August 27, 2019, the County of Humboldt will be exercising its option to extend the 
agreement for Chabot – Los Positas Community College District to offer trainings through 
collaboration with subcontractors and the County that fulfill Title IV-E federally funded training 
programs through June 30, 2021.  All other terms of the agreement shall remain in full force and 
in effect.  

Should you have any questions regarding this extension please contact Ben Duhem, Staff 
Services Analyst, Child Welfare Services, at (707) 599-6280. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Winstead 
Department of Health and Human Services – Child Welfare Services Director 

Cc: Ivy Breen, Child Welfare Services Deputy Director 
       Alison Phongsavath, Child Welfare Services Program Manager 
       File 


		2020-05-14T09:50:07-0700
	Amanda Winstead


	Date2_af_date: 5/14/20


